
 

 

GET RID OF THOSE OLD DISCARDED TIRES 

 
Discarded tires laying around in the yard are a source of mosquito 
breeding. Put those old, discarded tires out at the street curb on your 
Wednesday Bulk Collection Day and the city will pick them up and get rid of 
them at no charge. This offer is good from March 1, 2025 until April 30, 
2025, so take advantage of the special free collection service while it lasts. 

 
Please limit the number of tires to be discarded at any one time to no more 
than 4 used discarded tires. Where there are more than 4 tires, please contact 
the Public Works Department to schedule a special pickup at 817-626-5421 
Extension 332. Otherwise, Citizens can call for pickup or else public works 
will pick up tires when placed on curb. 

 
This service is for residential customers only. The City will not collect tires 
disposed of from businesses since commercial collection is under contract 
with a commercial waste hauler. 

 
For more information about unwanted mosquitoes and how to protect 

yourself please contact the Emergency Management Coordinator, James 

Myrick, on 817-476- 0362. 


